
Reception Curriculum Letter Autumn 2023
Friday 13th October

This is me!

Hedgehog Class, Jaguars Class, Kangaroo Class
Curriculum The World

Next week we will be celebrating and learning about the Harvest Festival! We
will be learning about the value of community at a time when we come
together as a community to be thankful for what we have, the foods we can
grow and a time to share with others. We will be using the sound of music to
learn about music played during the Harvest celebration and use these songs to
build our repertoire of music to sing around the school. We will be attending
the Year 2 Harvest Festival rehearsal to hear music and poems! An exciting week
ahead.

At home you can..
- Discuss the Harvest Celebration
- Learn about growing vegetables at home and what plants need

to grow and thrive.

English
Communication
and Language

Next week we will continue to discuss the story Peepo
by Allan and Janet Ahlberg. We will reflect on last
week's discussions about the characters from the
story and draw a picture of one character. We will be
identifying the initial sound for our character and
write this next to our picture.

At home you can…..
- identify initial sounds of objects within our home
- practise forming our letters

Maths Next week we will explore patterns. We will create patterns with our bodies. For
example, stamp, clap, stamp, clap. We will draw repeating patterns using 2D shapes.

At home you can……
-go on a shape hunt in your house. What shapes can you find?
-draw a repeating pattern. circle, square, circle, square.



Dates for the term
Friday 20th October- INSET day (school closed for children)

HALF- TERM – Monday 23rd to Friday 27th October.

Wednesday 1st November- Beddington Park Walk. Letters have been sent
home in your child’s bookbag.

Thursday 2nd November- Flu Vaccinations

Reception’s Learning Together Sessions- This will be the first opportunity to
join your child in the learning provision. More details to follow
Tuesday 7th November- 9:00-10:15 (Hedgehog Class) and 1:45-3:00 (Jaguar
Class)
Wednesday 8th November- 9:00-10:15am (Kangaroo Class)

Milk Please register at www.coolmilk.com if you want your child to have milk at
school.
Children under 5 are entitled to free milk at school.

Reminders Start and Finish times
Please note:
The school gates open between 8.45am and 8.55am in the morning.
The school gates open between 3.10pm and 3.20pm in the afternoon.

Please make sure that your child has the following items in school:
● A pair of wellies
● A transparent water bottle
● A sunhat.

Please ensure that your child’s name is on all items of clothing.

Home Learning
BUG CLUB E-BOOKS
Every Friday we will upload two e-books for you to read at home. Your login
details have been stuck in your child’s blue communication book.
If you need support logging in please speak to a member of the reception
team. We are happy to help you.

After half term we will begin to send home weekly maths games.
Your child will also receive their Small Schools’ Pack.

Thank you, the Reception Team

http://www.coolmilk.com

